March 2023 Newsletter 8

Moon’s Moat First School

www.moonsmoat.worcs.sch.uk

01527 61498

Dear Parents

We have a very busy half term coming up including workshops, visits and
Parents Evenings so please make a note of when everything is happening!

Well done to our winners in St. Leonard’s Church snowdrop weekend drawing
competition. We had a 3" place, a 2" place and a highly commended!

I would like to thank everyone who supported our Valentine sale. We sold
over 200 hearts and all the proceeds go to school funds which will benefit all
children in school.

I look forward to seeing as many parents as can make it to our ‘stop and read’
session on World Book Day.

Mrs. S. Fisher
Headteacher

Parents Evening

Letters were sent out before half term, please select your preferred day and time
and return the slip to your child’s teacher as soon as possible. Children should not
attend parents evening, we are unable to provide childcare so please arrange for

them to be looked after by family or friends. Thank you.

Stepping out — Pedestrian Awareness Scheme

Year 4 will soon be taking part in a Pedestrian Awareness Scheme. The scheme
involves classroom work and visits to roads near the school. At the end of the
scheme the children will be observed walking a route in the local area and
awarded certificates once they have safely completed the course.

World Book Day Thursday, 2™ March

Children can come to school in pyjamas. We would also like them to bring a teddy
to school for them to read to. Parents are invited to join their children at 2.50
p.m. for a ‘stop and read’ session. Please come along if you can! Each child will be
given a World Book Day token which they can exchange for a free World Book
Day book or get £1 off a book costing £2.99 or more.

Upcoming Events
Mar 2
World Book Day

Mar 8
Year 3 Bishop’s Wood Visit
Year 4 Egyptians Workshop

Mar 10

Own Clothes Day in exchange for a
donation for the Mother’s Day
Chocolate Shop

Mar 15
Year 4 Multiplication Workshop

Mar 16
Mother’s Day Shop Open

Mar 21
Year 4 Stepping Out

Mar 22
Year 4 Stepping Out

Mar 23
Film Night

Mar 28
Year 4 Stepping Out Assessed Walk
Parents’ Evening

Mar 29

Parents’ Evening
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School Council Activities

Mother’s Day

On Friday, 10" March children can wear their own clothes in exchange for bringing in a small chocolate gift for us to sell
in our Mother’s Day Shop (maximum value £2 please).

During the school day on Thursday, 16" March the children will be able to choose a gift from the Mother’s Day Shop for
their Mum/Auntie/Grandma/Friend/Someone Special. All gifts will cost £1.

Film Night

We will be holding a film night on Thursday, 23" March for Reception to Year 4 children. The entrance fee will be £2
which will include a drink and a snack. Films to be decided!

Thank you for all your support.

Our Value for March is Honesty
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